

Page Turners @ CAMI

October Book Report



Book Reports

- Loretta: The Island of Sea Women by Lisa See, <u>Unorthodox: The Scandalous Rejection of My Hasidic Roots</u> by Deborah Feldman, <u>What Are You Going Through</u> by Sigrid Nunez, <u>When We Believed in Mermaids</u> by Barbara O'Neal
- Kathy P: The Island of Sea Women by Lisa See, My Dark Vanessa by Kate Elizabeth Russell
- Jo Ann: <u>The Tattooist of Auschwitz (The Tattooist of Auschwitz, #1)</u> by Heather Morris, <u>One by One by Ruth Ware</u>
- Lori: Monogamy by Sue Miller, The Lying Life of Adults by Elena Ferrante
- Judy: My Dark Vanessa by Kate Elizabeth Russell
- Nancy: Paco's Story by Larry Heinemann
- Cindy: <u>Dear Edward</u> by Ann Napolitano, <u>Signs: The Secret Language of the Universe</u> by Laura Lynne Jackson
- Deb W: <u>The Mothers</u> by Brit Bennett, <u>In the Midst of Winter</u> by Isabel Allende, <u>The Island of Sea Women</u> by Lisa See, <u>Another Brooklyn</u> by Jacqueline Woodson, <u>Saving Ruby King</u> by Catherine Adel West, <u>Washington Black</u> by Esi Edugyan, <u>The Last Thing He Wanted</u> by Joan Didion
- Kathy G.: The Exiles by Christina Baker Kline, The Giver of Stars by Jojo Moyes, The Family

Upstairs by Lisa
Jewell, The
Daughter In Law
by Nina Manning,
The Island of Sea
Women by Lisa
See



Scary

You may have noticed that you do not see Deb S on the book report this month. That would be me. The reason you do not see my name is because I had nothing to report. That is scary. This is maybe the second month in my life that I have read no books. I did start 5 of them only to put them down. My attention span is at the lowest of levels and I am definitely off of my game attitude wise. This could be due to the fact that we have been asked to stay away from friends and family for months. That is scary. It may be because I have been locked into the news more than normal. That is really scary. Or it could be because I know that I have to maintain this amazing book group, who has been known to hug each other at the end of our monthly meetings, on a 15" computer screen. Again, scary. Having convinced myself that all of those excuses were valid for not attending to my lifelong habit of reading, I joined our Zoom meeting and was met by gal pals who were all experiencing the same scariness yet were excited to report on stories that engaged them, inspired them and transported them out of their own (scary) world. Lesson learned. Stay tuned in for next month's sidebar on gratitude. Much better than scary. ©

~Deb